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HUNT HEROES FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP

Hunt Heroes Foundation, the non-profit organization founded by
Hunt Military Communities (Hunt), is excited to announce it will
begin accepting applications for its fourth annual HHF scholarship
grants. Hunt will award $50,000 to deserving applicants.

The HHF scholarship program assists active-duty Service
members, National Guard or Reservists of one of the five
branches of the United States Armed Services or their
dependents who plan to continue their education in college or
vocational school programs.

OUR CEO’S MESSAGE

Dear HMC Resident,

Our fifth annual Hunt Heroes Foundation scholarship program is now open and accepting applications. This opportunity
is for those looking to attend secondary schooling at a 2-year, 4-year, or technical school. This year we will be awarding
18 scholarships totaling $50,000. Those eligible include any active service member or their dependents. This is open to
any branch of our armed forces and you do not need to be a Hunt Military Communities resident. All scholarship
applications must be filled out online at: LearnMore.ScholarsApply.org/HuntHeroesScholarship. The deadline to submit
an application is March 2, 2023, at 3 pm CST, or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes first. Even if you do
not have a need this year, we invite you to share this opportunity with someone who qualifies. This is one of many
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The deadline to submit a nomination is March 2, 2023 at 3 pm
CST or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes first.
For questions or issues with the scholarship process, nominees
are encouraged to email:
HuntHeroesScholarship@ScholarshipAmerica.org

You must apply ONLINE at
LearnMore.ScholarsApply.org/HuntHeroesScholarship.

charitable endeavors Hunt Military Communities is actively pursuing. Other top-rated charities that serve our active duty

& military veteran populations include career transition assistance, housing, education, and health and well-being. Our support for these
organizations, Tunnels to Towers, Hire Heroes USA, Travis Manion Foundation, Operation Homefront, and our scholarship program is all
part of our desire to go above and beyond providing much needed services to our nation’s heroes and their families. Thank you very much
for choosing to live with HMC, and we hope you have a wonderful month!
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Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive Officer
Hunt Military Communities
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COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS

Self-help is available for all residents! We have two locations, 100 Annex Rd
and 7304/7306 Pine Savanna Vancleave. Please note: Call the maintenance
line at 855-452-3499 for assistance at our Sandhill Landing Location.

The pool is now closed for the season.

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS

We have free bags of mulch available at our Sandhill Landing location, as
well as our on-site maintenance shop located on 100 Annex Rd. Please
feel free to pick up a bag or two!

GOOD NEWS STORY!
We Hear You!!!

We here at Keesler Family Housing want to thank each and every person
who completed our annual Tenant Satisfaction Survey. We greatly
appreciate your feedback and want you to know that we hear you and are
taking the necessary steps to achieve the overall goal of making sure
you're comfortable and happy during your time living in our community.

IMPORTANT EVENTS

Black History Month

Throughout the month of February, KFH will be celebrating Black History
Month. We will have Postings of Fun Facts about Black History events and
people throughout the office. Please stop by to take a look at the
informational history!

Valentine’s Day Cards

On February 13th, we will have the KFH Community Center set up for all
of our kids to create the cutest and most perfect Valentine's Day Cards! We
can't wait to see all of the creativity! Please come by between the hours of
3:00 - 5:00 PM. We will have snacks, beverages, and music for all. While
supplies last.

TRASH PICK UP INFORMATION

Sandhill

Waste Pro Contact # (228) 818-5393 Ext. 2

Schedule: Monday's: Garbage Pick Up and Bulk Trash Pick Up
Thursday: Recycling Pick up

Bay Ridge (On-Base)

Waste Pro Contact# (228) 256-0070

Schedule: Monday's: Garbage Pick Up and Bulk Trash Pick Up
Thursday: Recycling Pick Up

Thrower Park, East Falcon and West Falcon (Off-Base)

Waste Pro Contact # (228)256-0070

Schedule: Tuesday's: Garbage Pick Up and Bulk Trash Pick Up
Thursday: Recycling Pick Up

YOU MUST CALL WASTE PRO IN ORDER TO SCHEDULE BULK PICK UP.
This service is not provided by Keesler Family Housing, so WE CAN NOT
schedule or arrange any pickups.

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF

Hollie Notter Sarah Lee

Community Director Leasing Specialist

LaGioia Stone Lashawnda Reynolds
Community Supervisor Resident Service Specialist
Annette Madia Jillian Kelly

Community Manager Resident Service Specialist

Letecia Lewis
Leasing Specialist
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HUNT HEROES FOUNDATION IS ACCEPTING
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS ALL MONTH LONG
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Show Us Your Children’s Card

Valentine
Contest Ends Contest Starts
Valentine’s Day Cards ~ Valentine’s Day Pet of the
Super Bowl KFH Community Center Children’s Card Month Starts
3-5PM Contest Ends Facebook
Mardi Gras
; ' Pet of the
Presidents' Day Month Ends
Facebook
@ Q @ YOU MUST CALL WASTE PRO IN ORDERTO

SCHEDULE BULK PICK UP. This service is not
provided by Keesler Family Housing, so WE
CAN NOT schedule or arrange any pickups.
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